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From: Keren Atkey 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 10:55 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am disappointed at the speed, lack of transparency and deliberate media releases pertaining g to the project as a done 
deal. 
Regardless of my personal feelings about the stadium and AFL grand standing, this project should be put through a full 
and transparent process of assessment. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I fully support the submission by Our Pkace Hobart and request that the TPC honour both sides of the debate with open 
and unbiased scrutiny of the stadium proposal. 

Yours faithfully, 

Keren Atkey 
 




